
IŶvitatioŶ to partiĐipate iŶ foruŵ "STUDENT’s  SCIENCE-2017" 

Pediatrics University invites you to take part in All-RussiaŶ sĐieŶtifiĐ foruŵ "STUDENT’s  SCIENCE-

2017"! Event will be held on 13-14 April 2017, within the premises of SPbGPMU. 

 

This year, for the very first time StudeŶt’s foruŵ aŶd YouŶg SĐieŶtist CoŶfereŶĐe has ďeeŶ uŶified, 
participation is free. Furthermore, all materials will be included in the database of RSCI. 

 

Possible forms of participation: 

-publication of thesis and oral report (duration 7 minutes) 

-only publication of thesis 

 

Prerequisites for participation? 

1-Send an email with attached thesis to organizing committee of the forum 

(forum.gpmu@gmail.com) at the latest by 1
st

 March 2017.  

2-Subject of your email must specify the scientific field of study, author's name, name of the 

institution. 

3-The email must specify: 

-Name of author (in full), year of course, Faculty; (for young scientists – status: Intern, Resident of X 

year, graduate student, doctor) 

-Name of institution (place of work) 

-Scientific field of study 

-Form of participation (thesis + oral report or thesis only)  

-Title of abstract/thesis 

-Contact phone number 

-Web link to your account in social network "Vkontakte" 

-E-mail address 

4-Word document attached to the email must be prepared according to the above mentioned 

criteria. The file name should match the title of your thesis. In case of multiple thesis submission, it is 

necessary to arrange it in separate files. 

PLEASE NOTE! 

mailto:forum.gpmu@gmail.com


THESIS SENT AFTER 01.03.2017 OR NOT CONFORMING TO THE RULES, WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

 

In order to properly execute YOUR WORK, we recommend you to get acquainted with information 

letter 


